Crystal Orr

From: brad hartley [cbhartley@me.comj
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 10:24 AM
To: Crystal Orr

Subject: Rubber Stamp. (Opinion)

This Message originated outside your organization.
RE_HBCU-REM 19-801
Dear Ms. Orr_

As a citizen of Oregon, who chooses not to visit Oregon Coastal Waters, where sewer effluent
is deposited in the estuary...l am appalled at the Dog & Pony Show that is being offered to
the public as a Legal Process.

I believe Mr. Stamps position & affiliation with the decision making process in Oregon,
should be terminated, and decisions concerning the Best Interest of the State, be decided by
individuals familiar with processes and eco-systems that are sustainable.

It appears that Mr. Stamp has continued to extend discussion on the Jordan Cove controversy,
so that the narrative is controlled.

Am looking forward to the day that 500 boats show-up at Coos Bay, and don’t fish...
They will just exercise their “Supreme Right of Navigation”. I hope these boaters will spend
days, Navigating the channel, documenting the pollution and practices, of Coos County.

Sincerely,

Cal Hartley
5725 SE 117th Ave
Portland, Oregon 97266

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information
intended only Ffor the addresee. DO NOT forward or share this email with any third party
without first obtaining my prior appreoval. Advice expressed in this message is being
delivered solely for the intended recipient’'s use in connection with the matters addressed
herein, and may not be relied on by any other person or entity.

If you have received this e-mail in error then do not share if with anyone, notify me
immediately by phone or reply e-mail, and delete all record of this e-mail. Thank you.
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